
A delegation from Tianjin Polytechnic University visiting the 

University of Nairobi 

 

A delegation from Tianjin Polytechnic University visited the 

University of Nairobi morning Dec. 19th 2015. In the meeting with Prof. 

Mbeche, DVC (SA) and the local director of Confucius Institute, they 

expressed their great appreciate to Prof. Mbeche for finding time from 

his tight schedule to talk with them and hoped to have opportunity to 

cooperate with the University of Nairobi in science, engineering, 

architecture, water treatment and new energy. After the meeting, they 

visited Confucius Institute at UoN, which is the first in Africa and one of 

the model CIs in the world, talked with the staff and wished to get some 

experience from the Confucius Institute in order to have a good start and 

more chances to collaborate with African universities. 

 


